
THIS WEEK 
 

“Gathering Place” Hours 

9:00 - 11:00 AM; Monday - Friday 
 

 Monday: Prayer Time-8:30 AM 

  Craft Corner-1 PM 
   

 Tuesday: Heaven Book Study-10 AM (Rm. 2) 
 

Wednesday: Prayer Gathering-11AM 

  Midweek Worship Service-6 PM 
 

 Thursday: Jubilant Rehearsal-1 PM 

 

     Saturday: R.O.M.E.O’s-8 AM (Royal Café) 
 

    

 

Attendance for May 13, 2018 

Sunday School                                      160 
 

Morning Worship (8:30 AM)                  121 

    (11:00 AM)  142 

    Total 263 
 

A financial giving report for May 13 and 20 

will appear in the May 27 bulletin due to 

scheduling. 

 

Thank You Jerry! 
 

We have been so blessed 

with the ministry of Jerry 

Woods (and the tremendous 

help of his wife Peggy) during 

this interim time of hiring an  

associate pastor for worship 

and welcome. Your willing  

spirit, your love for our musicians and this 

church, and your desire for genuine worship 

has shown through! We love you both! 

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES 
Sunday: 
 Prayer Times: 8:15 AM, 10:45 AM, & 4:45 PM  

 You are invited to join us in the church library 15 minutes 

 before each service to help pray for God’s blessing. 
 

      Fellowship Times: 8 & 9:30 AM 
 Enjoy a cup of coffee or tea and get acquainted. 
       

    Sunday Bible Classes: 9:45 AM 
    Good News Class  -  Rm. #1         Bible Survey Class  -  Sanctuary 

     Lifelines Class  -  Rm. #3       Living Faith Class  -  Rm. #2 
 

      Morning Worship: 8:30 & 11:00 AM; Evening Worship: 5 PM 
 

Wednesday:  
 Mid-Week Service: 6:00 PM 

 

 

Sun City Church of the Nazarene 
14636 N. Del Webb Blvd.,  Sun City, AZ 85351 

623.815.1707                 Website:  www.suncitynaz.org 
 

 

Dr. Brad Estep bestep@suncitynaz.org 
Senior Pastor  816.916.9609 
 

Dr. Dirk Ellis dellis@suncitynaz.org 
Pastoral Care & Discipleship 603.315.2029 
 

Jerry Woods jpwoods5664@gmail.com 
Interim Minister of Music                       425.330.3985 
 

Sue Gray                 sgray@suncitynaz.org 
Parish Life Coordinator                                      602.339.1539 
 

Dawn Estep                  destep@suncitynaz.org 
Administrative Assistant                         623.815.1707 (office) 

 

 

Janeece Senseman, NMI President             623.583.6759 

Edie Vetter, Sunday School Superintendent        623.293.8033 

Ray Frank, Treasurer                       602.739.0465 

Sherill Byrn, Parish Nurse                         623.566.2280 

Barbara Hofferth, Parish Nurse                       623.875.3689 

Bonnie Bokelman, Prayer Chain                       623.933.1123 

Flo Knight, Prayer Chain  623.308.4963 

Mike and Yolanda Spears 214.771.2374 

Thirl Johnson, Women’s Ministries Director     623.474.3158 

Mary Ann Dean, Gathering Place                        623.972.2466 

Linda Hayne, Librarian                       623.583.6449 

♦ 

♦ 

May 20, 2018 



 

May 20, 2018—Pentecost 
 

Fellowship 8:00 & 9:30 AM 

   Enjoy a cup of coffee & a cookie  

and get acquainted. 
 

Sunday Bible Classes     9:45 AM 

   Four classes from which to choose!  

(more info on back) 

 
Morning Worship—8:30 and 11:00 AM 

 

Preparing Our Hearts   Jim Brown and Sue Gray 
 

Call to Worship                     

 I Sing Praises                 Margie Barnes,  

                Deanne Bassett, & Lorna Frank    
 

Responsive Reading           Pastor Dirk Ellis  
 

We Worship Through Song             Jerry Woods 

 God the Spirit, Guide and Guardian #780 

  The Comforter Has Come #291 

Spirit of the Living God #297 

Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus #327 
 

Pastoral Prayer      Pastor Brad Estep 
 

Pentecostal Fire is Falling  Heavenbound & Jubilant              
 

Worship with Offerings           Lowell Bassett 
 

Who Am I?                                              Gary Christian 
 

God’s Word Proclaimed              Pastor Estep 

Two Elements, Two Explanations, Two Possibilities 

Acts 2:1-21 
 

Communion          
  

Benediction                
 

 

Join us for worship this evening at  

5:00 PM as together we sing, pray, and hear 

God’s word proclaimed by Dr. Estep. 

♦ 

Upcoming Events 
 

Wesley on Wednesdays...Join us each  

Wednesday at 6 PM as we hear  

sermons of John Wesley from many of 

our gifted preachers at Sun City Naz. 

This week, Dr. Janet Williams will share 

the Wesley sermon, “A Catholic Spirit.” 

 

Workshops on Parkinson’s Disease…These are 

part of a Parkinson’s Wellness Workshop Series by 

Benevilla. “Parkinson’s Disease Care: State of the 

Art” workshop will be held Friday, May 25 from 9 

to 10:30 AM. “Emotional Impact of Parkinson’s  

Disease” will be held June 15 from 9 to 10:30 AM. 

Both workshops will be held at St. Clement of 

Rome Church in Sun City. Reservations required. 

Call 623.584.4999. 

 

R.O.M.E.O.’s…(Retired Old Men Eating Out) meets 

this Saturday at 8 AM at Royal Café, 10793 W. 

Grand Ave. Sign-up sheet in the lobby. 
 

New Associate Pastor Joins 

Us Next Sunday! Sun City’s 

new Associate Pastor of 

Worship & Welcome, Gregg 

Counce, along with his wife 

Robin, and Robin’s mother 

will be with us next Sunday! 

Please pray for them as they take care of the 

many details to move here including housing and 

employment for Robin. 

 

You, dear children, are from God and have  

overcome them, because the one who is in you is 

greater than the one who is in the world. 

—1 John 4:4 

Sun City Naz News 
 

Two Morning Service Times Continue...because of 

the good attendance in each one. It will be  

announced if and when we need to go to one 

service. We’re thankful for the gracious attitudes 

from those of you from whom this requires more 

time and flexibility. God is blessing! 
 

New Cart in Lobby for Canned Food Donations... 

to be distributed by Valley View Community Food 

Bank to those in need in our community. 

 

“The Shoe That Grows”...is a 

ministry of Because  

International whose founder 

(Kenton Lee) attended  

Northwest Nazarene  

University. People all over the 

world do not own any shoes or shoes that fit their 

feet. Kenton’s organization came up with shoes 

that adjust as a child’s foot grows. This shoe is 

made of highly durable material. Our church has 

supported this ministry through financial gifts and 

prayer for years. In 2017 alone, 60,206 pairs of 

these shoes were distributed all over the world, for 

a total of 128,595 pairs since the beginning! For 

more info, please go to theshoethatgrows.org. 

 

Thank You! Dawn and I are so grateful for the love 

you have shown to us recently with your prayers 

for our recent trip to our son’s college graduation. 

You also surprised us with a generous gift card for 

our 30th anniversary! We put it to good use! Thank 

you for Dawn’s birthday cards and gifts. It has 

been a season of celebration for us and we’re 

thankful that you have shared in it with us! 

    —Pastor Estep and Dawn 


